
Chapter 9 of the Code of Miami-Dade County, Sections 9-71 through 9-75 together with Miami-Dade County 
Implementing Order IO 8-8 are known as the Miami-Dade County Sustainable Buildings Program. The goal 
of the program is to promote the use of a holistic approach to improve the longevity and efficacy of the 
County’s capital investments while also supporting positive health, environmental and economic outcomes 
for our community over the long term. The Sustainable Buildings Program is managed by Miami-Dade 
County Office of Resilience within the Regulatory and Economic Resources Department. 

As required, the Office of Resilience provides regular updates on the Sustainable Buildings Program. The 
purpose of the attached report is to provide the latest updates on the status, outcomes and successes of 
County projects included in the Sustainable Buildings Program. To prepare this report, the Office of 
Resilience worked with all County departments to gather updates and outcomes for all projects subject to 
the program and analyze the benefits provided by the program. 

In accordance with Ordinance No. 07-65, this report will be placed on the next available Board meeting 
agenda.  

If you have questions concerning the above, please contact James F. Murley, Chief Resilience Officer, 
Department of Regulatory and Economic Resources, at 305-375-5593 or at James.Murley@miamidade.gov. 
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